




Outlook

★[Ryukoku University] Exchange Application Procedures (Fall 2025 Entry)

From 俵山 カレンリー＊ Karen Lee TAWARAYAMA <karent@adm.ryukoku.ac.jp>

Date Thu 4/3/2025 10:44 AM
Cc R-Globe General <inbound.r-globe@ad.ryukoku.ac.jp>

Dear Partners,

Hello from the Ryukoku University Center for the Promotion of Global Education (R-Globe) Office in
Kyoto, Japan!

Please read the following if you would like to send your students to Ryukoku University for our next
exchange student intake in September 2025. 

Nomination Form (to be filled out by the Home University): https://forms.office.com/r/WuAzxvMc6D
※Before students submit their application, they must be nominated by the Home University through
this online form (Available from April 1st to April 30th, Japan Time).

Application Forms / Documents to be Submitted by Nominated Students

Our (1) Online Application Form and (2) Dormitory Application Form will be available between April
7th (Monday) ~ May 14th (Wednesday), and the access links will be sent to you separately, when
the access period begins. 

※Please note that we will only be able to accept the applications of students who have already been
nominated.

Application Guide / Documents to Submit

We hope that all Home University Coordinators and their nominated students will read the Ryukoku
University Guide for Exchange Students, which provides much useful information about the
upcoming semester. This guide, as well as the documents which will be uploaded to our online
application portal, can be found at this link: https://intl.ryukoku.ac.jp/english/html/s_exchange_02.html

Any inquiries from the Home University can be sent to our Inbound Team at [inbound.r-
globe@ad.ryukoku.ac.jp]. Please let us know if you have any concerns or if the process is unclear.
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We look forward to the chance to welcome your students to Kyoto in September!

Warmly,

Karen    
--------------------------------------------------
Karen Lee TAWARAYAMA (俵山　カレンリー）
International Student Advisor / Administrative Officer
Center for the Promotion of Global Education (R-Globe) Office

Ryukoku University -- You, Unlimited

67 Tsukamoto-cho, Fukakusa
Fushimi-ku, Kyoto 612-8577 JAPAN
Tel: +81-(0)75-645-7898
Fax: +81-(0)75-645-2020
Email: karent@ad.ryukoku.ac.jp
Web: http://www.ryukoku.ac.jp
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